Kagliti‘cdast

STRICT COUNCIL

e Huri Whakarrauri, Ka Titire

1 February 2022

Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) — reference: OIR 2122-178

| refer to your information request we received on 14 January 2022 for the following:
Can the price council paid for the 23 Amohia St building be publically released yet?

Council response regarding your request

I can confirm that Kapiti Coast District Council purchased 23 Amohia St, Paraparaumu at a
price of $1,600,000.00.

Please let us know if we can be of further assistance.

Nga mihi

Y

Natasha Tod
Group Manager Strategy, Growth and Recovery
Te Kaiwhakahaere Roopu Rautaki, Te Tipuna me te Whakaoranga
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